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I strongly oppose SB 1003. 

Our society must not support non-physicians prescribing lethal medications. 

Moreover, hospice should not be allowed to advertise assisted suicide.  

Have we really exhausted American resources and compassion that we need to kill 

more aging or suffering citizens? 

Please vote NO on SB 1003. 


